	Edenhope:
	This weekend  3/4/16
Sunday 9.00am MASS

	Reader          
	A Wait

	Prayers/Psalm
	G Griffin

	Gifts
	A Wait family

	Ministers                            

Cleaning
	M Payne Sr Pam
H Munn B Ryan

	Linen
	B McCarthy

	Lawns
	D McCann 

	Collection
	T Heenan

	Edenhope: 


	Next week-end 10/4/16
Sunday  11.00am  MASS

	Reader
	M Cooper

	Prayers/Psalm
	C Heenan

	Gifts
	P & G Clarke

	Ministers     
	G Griffin T Pahl

	Cleaning   
	H Munn B Ryan

	Linen
	B McCarthy

	Lawns
	D McCann

	Collection
	T Heenan


 St MALACHY’S PARISH 
      APSLEY * EDENHOPE * GOROKE * MINIMAY
3 April 2016 Yr C – 1st Sunday Easter
Priest: Fr John Corrigan
Casterton: Ph: 5581 1044   Mobile: 0422 342 499
           Email: frjohncorrigan@gmail.com
           Mail: Box 157  Edenhope Vic 3318
Bulletin notices to Sr Pam mobile 0458 999 108 or 5585 1154 or email: pam.barlow@mercy.org.au. 
Recent Deaths:
Anniversaries: Jim McDougall, Margaret Walsh, 

Cecilia McDonnell, Fr Tony Reddan, George Robbie, Ethel Bull, Nancy Oliver.

Naracoorte Mass times (see notice board)
Church Collections 27.3.16 
Priests Fund

  $331.00

Planned Giving 

  $260.00
Total PG Financial year.    $8272.00
Good Friday Appeal
     $100.00
Project Compassion
     $552.00   (To date: $806.00)
Easter Offering
    
     $25.00      (To date $30.00)
Thank you for your generous donations.

We remember in prayer:

. Families who have recently lost a loved one

. Those involved in the Royal Commission

. Members of our community who are sick or frail.

Thank you to Angela and helpers for the cuppa after Mass today.
Parish Diary:
Sun 10 April:   11.00am Edenhope Mass

Wed 13 April:  5pm Parish Council

Sun 17 April:   5pm Edenhope Mass

Sun 24 April:   10.30am SAWC.

Sun 1 May:      9.00am Edenhope Mass

Thank you  to Brett McDonald for his generous gift of the Native flowers for the Sanctuary. 
May the hope of the Risen Christ touch the lives of all our families and loved ones this Eastertide. 

Please take from Foyer:  a copy of “Safeguarding our Children and Vulnerable Adults”. Every Parish in Australia has been asked to distribute these leaflets and ensure that every Parishioner reads and understand these safe guards. 

Thank you Frs John and Damien for providing us with Holy Week and Easter ceremonies, as well as the usual Sunday and weekday Masses.
World Youth Day. Georgia Kirby from Harrow and Fr John are joining the WYD Pilgrimage in Poland in July. Places are still available. Parents, grandparents, parishioners and leaders are encouraged to invite young people to attend WYD and support them in this once in a lifetime opportunity.  More info: www.wydvictoria.org.au or www.ballarat.catholic.org.au and follow links to Youth and Young Adult Ministry page. 
He is Risen cards:  Please take a Prayer card even though were meant to be given out last Sunday. 

A Thank you from Caritas Australia.                                                           “Thank you for supporting us this year as we celebrate 50 years of Project Compassion. Your support helps empower the world’s poorest children and families with vital learning and renewed hope. If you still have your box or envelopes at home, please bring them back next week or donate direct to:  www.caritas.org.au.”
Next weekend: 10/4/16


11.00am Edenhope Mass 


11.00am Harrow Mass









